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MARCH 2005 NEWS
Dear Praying Friends,

“This Jesus hath God raised up, whereof we are all witnesses” (Acts 2:32). As we remember our
Savior’s death and rejoice in His resurrection, may we be that much more challenged to be His
witnesses to those who have not experienced the resurrection power of His salvation in their
lives. '

The Lord has given me opportunity to teach seven Religious Education (RE) classes this year. I
spend roughly 30 minutes with each class teaching them about Christ and how His life affects
their lives. This month I taught two lessons on Easter: one on Christ’s death and the other on His
resurrection. When I asked the classes what first came to mind when they thought of Easter,
without fail among the 150 or so students I teach, the answer was “chocolate”. The death and
resurrection of Christ eventually came up but was not among the answers most given.

These RE lessons on Easter were well received. Many of the children understood that their sin
nailed Christ to the cross. Several asked very challenging questions (at least you know they are
really listening!) and others ask to speak to me at the “privacy” of their desks. I have never had

“such an open opportunity to share the gospel with so many who were willing to hear. Thank you
for praying for our ministry in the RE’s and please pray that the Lord will continue to work in
their lives.

March was also “Friend and Family month.” Several first time visitors visited our services and
other activities that we had. Some had never been to church before in their lives and yet have
continued to come each Sunday this month. Praise the Lord and please continue to pray for them.

If you would like to drop us a card, our permanent address is:
Kelly Gilliam
PO Box 18
Aitkenvale BC
QLD 4814 Australia

Thank you for your prayer and financial support. We are praying for you as well.

Love,
Kelly, Becca, Reese and the “little one on the way”

“... the harvest truly is plenteous, but the labourers are few; Pray ye the Lord of the harvest,

that he will send forth labourers into his harvest.” —
—Matthew 9:37-38




